

August 23, 2021

Lori Atchley Administrator of Elections, Sumner County 355 N. Belvedere Drive, Room 106 Gallatin, TN 37066

RE: Campaign Signs at Administration Building

Dear Ms. Atchley:

Political campaign signs will be prohibited on the premises of the County Administration Building during the 2022 election cycle. Early voting will now occur at new designated locations not at the County Administration Building. My hope is this decision will eliminate confusion and help direct voters to the new voting locations.

We appreciate your cooperation in this matter and apologize for any inconvenience this may cause.

If you have any questions or concerns please feel free to contact me at any time.

Sincerely.

Anthony Holt

Sumner County Mayor

AH/lm